From: Meghan Horn <horn.meghan@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 5:53 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Proposed Morningside Westport daycare

Hello,

| live at 1884 Miller Ave, Ann Arbor MI 48103 — | am writing in regards to concern about increased
traffic in the area due to the proposed size of the daycare. Is it true the daycare would have 40 children
and 10 staff? We also have an infant and toddler, and while a local daycare option is nice to consider,
the increased traffic associated with a daycare of that size is not appropriate for the neighborhood.
Those streets are highly trafficked by pedestrians, which include very young children. The streets offer a
low traffic respite from Miller Ave. A business of that size would substantially increase traffic and risk of
traffic-related accidents.

Meghan Horn, M.D.

Sent from my iPhone
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